
 

 

14 November 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you may be aware the Government have called a General Election on Thursday 12 December 2019. 

Although the school will be used as a polling station we will remain open to staff and pupils as polling will 

take place in the mobile classroom.  

Children will not be allowed on the junior yard during the school day.  All children will be timetabled to use 

the infant playground for all breaks and lunchtime.  Additional staff will supervise the children throughout 

the day, ensuring their safety at all times. 

As the junior gates will be used by members of the public, they will be closed to parents and children. 

Please use the other entrances to come into school, including Year 3 classroom doors, infant library, main 

entrance and Year 1 classroom doors.   

The election and the school being used as a Polling Station does not effect the Annexe building.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

 

          


